
 
 
 

Visiting Opportunities 
(September 2, 2020) 

 
Per MN Department of Health Guidelines, the following opportunities 

are available to keep families connected: 
 
 
Window Visits – Please call in advance so we may assist the resident to the 
window safely.  Resident and visitor must wear a mask and maintain 6 feet 
distance. 
 
Outdoor Visits – Please call Travis:  356-8304 ext. 127 to schedule 24 hours in 
advance.  Residents may have up to 2 visitors/visit.  Half an hour visits may be 
scheduled between 9 am and 1:00 pm for Pine Haven Care Center and 2:00-6:00 
PM for Evergreen Place, Monday through Friday.  Based on availability of 
staffing/volunteers and weather dependent. 
 
Starting September 9th, half an hour outdoor visits maybe scheduled between 9 
am and 6:30 pm, 7 days per week for both Pine Haven Care Center and Evergreen 
Place.  Visits still must be scheduled 24 hours in advance through Travis and 
include up to 2 visitors/visit and are weather dependent. 
 
Essential Care Giver (EC) Visits – Residents may have 2 designated Essential Care 
Givers, which gives the person the ability to enter the facility and visit their loved 
on in their room or apartment.  Visits are 1:1 and can last 1 hour, with a total of 3 
hours/day.  EC’s must be designated 48 hours in advance.  Visits must be 
scheduled 24 hours.  To schedule:  Pine Haven Care Center, contact Travis:  356-
8304 ext. 127; Evergreen Place, call 356-8585. 
 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact  
Marcus Parence, Administrator:  507-356-8304 ext. 113. 


